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Six Tragedies Lucius Annaeus Seneca 2010-01-14 This is a lively, readable and
accurate verse translation of the six best plays by one of the most influential of
all classical Latin writers. The volume includes Phaedra, Oedipus, Medea, Trojan
Women, Hercules Furens, and Thyestes, together with an invaluable introduction and
notes.
Archie 3000 Archie Superstars 2019-03-19 ARCHIE 3000 is the complete collection
featuring the classic series. This is presented in the new higher-end format of
Archie Comics Presents, which offers 200+ pages at a value while taking a design cue
from successful all-ages graphic novels. Travel to the 31st Century with Archie and
his friends! In the year 3000, Riverdale is home to hoverboards, intergalactic
travel, alien life and everyone's favorite space case, Archie! Follow the gang as
they encounter detention robots, teleporters, wacky fashion trends and much more.
Will the teens of the future get in as much trouble as the ones from our time?
Captivated by Love Alberta Mazat 1996-09
Hello, Red (Stories) Kurt Vonnegut 2009-08-25 Look at the Birdie is a collection of
fourteen previously unpublished short stories from one of the most original writers
in all of American fiction. In this series of perfectly rendered vignettes, written
just as he was starting to find his comic voice, Kurt Vonnegut paints a warm, wise,
and often funny portrait of life in post—World War II America–a world where
squabbling couples, high school geniuses, misfit office workers, and small-town
lotharios struggle to adapt to changing technology, moral ambiguity, and
unprecedented affluence. “Hello, Red” is a sharply observed homecoming tale in which
embittered merchant sailor Red Mayo returns to his small town after nine years at
sea. There he confronts the man who ended up marrying the only woman Red ever
loved–and stakes a claim on a certain something he left behind. “Hello, Red” and the
thirteen other never-before-published pieces that comprise Look at the Birdie serve
as an unexpected gift for devoted readers who thought that Kurt Vonnegut’s unique
voice had been stilled forever–and provide a terrific introduction to his short
fiction for anyone who has yet to experience his genius. Other stories from Look at
the Birdie available as single-story e-books: On sale September 29, 2009: "The
Petrified Ants" On sale October 20, 2009: "Confido" "FUBAR" "Shout About It from the
Housetops" "Ed Luby's Key Club" "A Song for Selma" "Hall of Mirrors" "The Nice
Little People" "Little Drops of Water" "The Honor of a Newsboy" "Look at the Birdie"
(Short Story) "King and Queen of the Universe" "The Good Explainer"
The Distance Between Lost and Found Kathryn Holmes 2015-02-17 Blending elements of
Laurie Halse Anderson’s Speak and Gary Paulsen’s Hatchet, this gripping story from
Kathryn Holmes was deemed “a page turner” by author Richard Peck and “an intense
story of survival” by ALA Booklist in its starred review. Sophomore Hallie Calhoun
has just endured the most excruciating six months of her life. Once the rumors about

her and the preacher’s son, Luke, made their way around school, her friends
abandoned her, and as a result, Hallie has completely withdrawn. Now on a hiking
trip in the Smoky Mountains with the same people who have relentlessly taunted her,
Hallie is pushed to her limit. Then Hallie, outgoing newcomer Rachel, and
Jonah—Hallie’s former friend—get separated from the rest of the group. As days go by
without rescue, their struggle for survival turns deadly. Stranded in the
wilderness, the three have no choice but to trust one another in order to stay
alive…and for Hallie, that means opening up about what really happened that night
with Luke. From the catty atmosphere of high school to the unpredictable terrain of
the mountains, this novel is a poignant, raw journey about finding yourself after
having been lost for so long.
Ellison Wonderland Harlan Ellison 2012-03-05 Originally published in 1962 and reissued in 1974 and in 1983, Ellison Wonderland contains sixteen stories with
copyrights ranging from 1956 to 1961. This edition contains an Introduction written
for the 1974 edition and updated for the 1983 edition. This collection was among
Ellison's first and it shows a writer with a wide-ranging imagination, ferocious
creative energy, devastating wit and an eye for the wonderful and terrifying and
tragic. Among the gems are "All The Sounds of Fear", "The Sky is Burning", "The Very
Last Day of a Good Woman" and "In Lonely Lands". Though they stand tall on their own
merits they also point the way to the sublime stories that followed soon after and
continue to come even now, more than forty years later.
Xaas: Everything-as-a-service - The Lean And Agile Approach To Business Growth
Shantanu Bhattacharya 2021-10-13 XaaS: Everything-as-a-Service: The Lean and Agile
Approach to Business Growth takes the reader into the bold new world of pay-per-use
for a product or service. From the perspective of the customer, the servitization
model yields multiple benefits: the consumer can try out the product/service at a
relatively low cost, the risk is mitigated, capital expenses can be converted into
operating expenses, it is not needed to forecast how often the product/service is
used, and only parts of the product/service needed can be used. Similarly, a
provider can benefit by having a larger market coverage, steadier stream of
revenues, upgrades as and when needed, sharing of fixed assets across consumers,
practicing of value-based pricing, and unbundling or bundling utility for consumers
using appropriate pricing techniques. However, this 'nanoization' of
products/services is tricky, and has to be designed carefully. This book provides a
set of recipes to providers to adopt the XaaS model by changing the provider's
mindset: dividing the product/service forces the provider to take a value-driven
approach to his product/service, and consequently, eliminate all non-value added
activities. The requirements of the XaaS model serve both as an objective to the
innovation and internal processes of the provider, and as guide to understanding the
customer's needs. The book also covers data acquisition, data analysis and
synthesis, and data application needs of the XaaS model, with simple examples and
case studies from the business world of firms that achieve these objectives
successfully.
Three By Echenoz Jean Echenoz 2014-06-03 A single volume that gathers together
three of the most remarkable novels from Jean Echenoz, the “most distinctive French
voice of his generation” (The Washington Post), Three by Echenoz demonstrates the
award-winning author’s extraordinary versatility and elegant yet playful style at
its finest. “A parodic thriller sparkling with wit” (L’Humanité), Big Blondes probes
our universal obsession with fame as a television documentary producer tries to
track down a renowned singer who has mysteriously disappeared. A darkly comedic,
noir-style tour de force, it finally answers the age-old question: do blondes have
more fun? “Fluid, never forced…like a garment that fits beautifully even inside-out”
(Elle), Piano brings Dante’s Inferno to contemporary Paris, following Max Delmarc, a
concert pianist suffering from paralyzing stage fright and alchoholism, as he meets
his untimely death and descends through purgatory—part luxury hotel, part minimum-

security prison—into a modern vision of hell. Running is “a small wonder of writing
and humanity” (L’Express)—a portrait of the legendary Czech athlete Emil Zátopek,
who became a national hero, winning three gold medals at the 1952 Helsinki Olympics
even as he was compelled to face the unyielding realities of life under an
authoritarian regime.
Vogue x Music Editors of American Vogue 2018-10-30 Vogue has always been on the
cutting edge of popular culture, and Vogue x Music shows us why. Whether they’re
contemporary stars or classic idols, whether they made digital albums or vinyl
records, the world’s most popular musicians have always graced the pages of Vogue.
In this book you’ll find unforgettable portraits of Madonna beside David Bowie,
Kendrick Lamar, and Patti Smith; St. Vincent alongside Debbie Harry, and much more.
Spanning the magazine’s 126 years, this breathtaking book is filled with the work of
acclaimed photographers like Richard Avedon and Annie Leibovitz as well as daring,
music-inspired fashion portfolios from Irving Penn and Steven Klein. Excerpts from
essential interviews with rock stars, blues singers, rappers, and others are
included on nearly every page, capturing exactly what makes each musician so
indelible. Vogue x Music is a testament to star power, and proves that some looks
are as timeless as your favorite albums.
Butterfly Effect Andy Andrews 2011-06-01 Speaker and New York Times best-selling
author Andy Andrews shares a compelling and powerful story about a decision one man
made over a hundred years ago, and the ripple effect it's had on us individually,
and nationwide, today. It's a story that will inspire courage and wisdom in the
decisions we make, as well as affect the way we treat others through our lifetime.
Andrews speaks over 100 times a year, and The Butterfly Effect is his #1 most
requested story.
Blood and Guts: A Short History of Medicine Roy Porter 2004-06-17 A brief but
engaging history of medicine covers the field in lively fashion, from ancient Indian
healing practices that combined diet and meditation to modern pharmaceuticals such
as Viagra. Reprint. 10,000 first printing.
Fallocaust Quil Carter 2014-07-09 Over two hundred and thirty years ago the
Fallocaust happened, killing almost everything that lived and creating what is now
known as the greywastes. A dead wasteland where cannibalism is a necessity, death
your reality, and life before the radiation nothing but pictures in dog-eared
magazines. Reaver is a greywaster, living in a small block controlled by a distant
ruler said to have started the Fallocaust. He is a product of the savage world he
was raised in and prides himself on being cold and cruel. Then someone new to his
town catches his eye, someone different than everyone else. Without knowing why he
starts to silently stalk him, unaware of where it will lead him.
Artificial Intelligence for Autonomous Networks Mazin Gilbert 2018-09-25 Artificial
Intelligence for Autonomous Networks introduces the autonomous network by
juxtaposing two unique technologies and communities: Networking and AI. The book
reviews the technologies behind AI and software-defined network/network function
virtualization, highlighting the exciting opportunities to integrate those two
worlds. Outlining the new frontiers for autonomous networks, this book highlights
their impact and benefits to consumers and enterprise customers. It also explores
the potential of the autonomous network for transforming network operation, cyber
security, enterprise services, 5G and IoT, infrastructure monitoring and traffic
optimization, and finally, customer experience and care. With contributions from
leading experts, this book will provide an invaluable resource for network
engineers, software engineers, artificial intelligence, and machine learning
researchers.
The Africana Bible Hugh R. Page 2010 A landmark volume, The Africana Bible gathers
multicultural and interdisciplinary perspectives on every book in the Hebrew Bible.
It opens a critical window onto the world of interpretation on the African continent
and in the multiple diasporas of African peoples, including the African-American

experience, with attention to Africana histories, literatures, cultures, and
backgrounds for understanding biblical literature. The Africana Bible features a
critical commentary on every book of the Hebrew Bible, the Apocrypha, and
Pseudepigrapha that are authoritative for many in African and African-diasporan
communities worldwide. It highlights issues of concern to the global Black community
(such as globalization and the colonial legacy) and the distinctive norms of
interpretation in African and African Diasporan settings.
The Manga Cookbook 2009-07-20 An illustrated step-by-step guide to preparing simple
Japanese dishes using ingredients found in every Western kitchen teaches budding
chefs how to make everything they see in their favorite manga--from rice balls to
Japanese-style pizza.
Kaplan SSAT & ISEE 2016: For Private and Independent School Admissions Kaplan Test
Prep 2015-09-25 Every year, nearly 100,000 students take the Secondary School
Admission Test (SSAT) or the Independent School Entrance Examination (ISEE) in order
to gain admission to a top private school. Kaplan SSAT & ISEE 2016 provides the
perfect mix of strategy and review for students looking to ace these important
exams. This comprehensive study guide provides students with all of the resources
they need for test day preparation, and gives parents advice on how to help their
children navigate what can be a daunting experience for first-time test takers.
Kaplan's SSAT & ISEE 2016 also includes: * Six full-length practice tests—three
SSATs and three ISEEs—tailored to upper, middle, and lower grade levels * Detailed
answer explanations * Hundreds of practice questions covering the most frequently
tested material * Intensive, test-specific math and verbal workouts * Customized
review sections for important subject areas, including verbal reasoning,
mathematics, reading comprehension, and writing * Practical tips for every question
type * Proven test–taking strategies to help students score higher
Liar's Winter Sproles, Cindy K. 2017-08
Everyday Emerson Ralph Waldo Emerson 2022-01-04 Daily inspiration from American
philosopher and transcendentalist Ralph Waldo Emerson Featuring excerpts from Ralph
Waldo Emerson’s essays, poems, and lectures, Everyday Emerson offers 365 snippets of
wisdom and insight from one of America’s greatest writers and philosophers. An
astute observer of both nature and society, Emerson’s writing touches on themes of
individuality, freedom, and human potential, all of it shot through with a profound
love and awe of the natural world. The excerpts in Everyday Emerson are inspiring
and thought provoking—a daily invitation to engage the world with imagination and
intention. In addition to daily quotes, the end of the book also includes selections
from Emerson's beloved essay "Self-Reliance." Both longtime appreciators of
Emerson’s work and readers who would be intimidated by a complete book of essays
will find something delightful in its pages.
Advances in Big Data Analytics Hamid R. Arabnia 2018-02 This volume contains the
proceedings of the 2017 International Conference on Advances in Big Data Analytics
(ABDA'17).
Catfantastic Andre Norton 1997-02 This volume of original stories is all for furry
feline friends. A unique collection of fantastical cat tales.
New Headway: Upper-Intermediate Third Edition: Workbook (Without Key) Liz Soars
2005-05-05 Clear focus on grammar Balanced, integrated-skills syllabus Real-world
speaking skills - Everyday English, Spoken English, Music of English Full teacher
support - resources, photocopiables, tests and more - in print and online Hot words
and Hot verbs present and practise vital collocations
Infoquake David Louis Edelman 2009-09-18 How far should you go to make a profit?
Infoquake, the debut novel by David Louis Edelman, takes speculative fiction into
alien territory: the corporate boardroom of the far future. It's a stunning trip
through the trenches of a technological war fought with product demos, press
releases, and sales pitches. Natch is a master of bio/logics, the programming of the
human body. He's clawed and scraped his way to the top of the bio/logics market

using little more than his wits. Now his sudden notoriety has brought him to the
attention of Margaret Surina, the owner of a mysterious new technology called
MultiReal. Only by enlisting Natch's devious mind can Margaret keep MultiReal out of
the hands of High Executive Len Borda and his ruthless armies. To fend off the
intricate net of enemies closing in around him, Natch and his apprentices must
accomplish the impossible. They must understand this strange new technology, run
through the product development cycle, and prepare MultiReal for release to the
public—all in three days. Meanwhile, hanging over everything is the specter of the
infoquake, a lethal burst of energy that's disrupting the bio/logic networks and
threatening to send the world crashing back into the Dark Ages. With Infoquake,
David Louis Edelman has created a fully detailed world that's both as imaginative as
Dune and as real as today's Wall Street Journal.
Meow Libs Mad Libs 2015-05-26 Calling all cat lovers! Our newest original Mad Libs
features 21 silly stories all about our furry feline friends! At only $3.99, you can
buy one for yourself and all 27 of your cats!
The Book of L G. Rozenberg 2012-12-06 This book is dedicated to Aristid Lindenmayer
on the occasion of his 60th birthday on November 17, 1985. Contributions range from
mathematics and theoretical computer science to biology. Aristid Lindenmayer
introduced language-theoretic models for developmental biology in 1968. Since then
the models have been cus tomarily referred to as L systems. Lindenmayer's invention
turned out to be one of the most beautiful examples of interdisciplinary science:
work in one area (developmental biology) induces most fruitful ideas in other areas
(theory of formal languages and automata, and formal power series). As evident from
the articles and references in this book, the in terest in L systems is continuously
growing. For newcomers the first contact with L systems usually happens via the most
basic class of L systems, namely, DOL systems. Here "0" stands for zero context
between developing cells. It has been a major typographical problem that printers
are unable to distinguish between 0 (zero) and 0 (oh). Thus, DOL was almost always
printed with "oh" rather than "zero", and also pronounced that way. However, this
misunderstanding turned out to be very fortunate. The wrong spelling "DOL" of "DOL"
could be read in the suggestive way: DO L Indeed, hundreds of researchers have
followed this suggestion. Some of them appear as contributors to this book. Of the
many who could not contribute, we in particular regret the absence of A.
Ehrenfeucht, G. Herman and H.A. Maurer whose influence in the theory of L systems
has been most significant.
Isma'ili Modern Jonah Steinberg 2011 The Isma'ili Muslims, a major sect of Shi'i
Islam, form a community that is intriguing in its deterritorialized social
organization. Informed by the richness of Isma'ili history, theories of
transnationalism and globalization, and firsthand ethnographic f
Hard Child Natalie Shapero 2017-04-11 Natalie Shapero spars with apathy, nihilism,
and mortality, while engaging the rich territory of the 30s and new motherhood
NoSQL with MongoDB in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself Brad Dayley 2014-08-21 NoSQL
database usage is growing at a stunning 50% per year, as organizations discover
NoSQL's potential to address even the most challenging Big Data and real-time
database problems. Every NoSQL database is different, but one is the most popular by
far: MongoDB. Now, in just 24 lessons of one hour or less, you can learn how to
leverage MongoDB's immense power. Each short, easy lesson builds on all that's come
before, teaching NoSQL concepts and MongoDB techniques from the ground up. Sams
Teach Yourself NoSQL with MongoDB in 24 Hours covers all this, and much more:
Learning how NoSQL is different, when to use it, and when to use traditional RDBMSes
instead Designing and implementing MongoDB databases of diverse types and sizes
Storing and interacting with data via Java, PHP, Python, and Node.js/Mongoose
Choosing the right NoSQL distribution model for your application Installing and
configuring MongoDB Designing MongoDB data models, including collections, indexes,
and GridFS Balancing consistency, performance, and durability Leveraging the immense

power of Map-Reduce Administering, monitoring, securing, backing up, and repairing
MongoDB databases Mastering advanced techniques such as sharding and replication
Optimizing performance
Hockey ABC 2020-09 Now the youngest fans can learn their ABC's with Canada's
favourite game! Two teams of Canadian animals, the Woodland Wapitis and the Forest
Flyers, face off in an action-packed ABC hockey game. You'll be cheering for your
favourite players as they illustrate the alphabet and the game, from A is for Arena
to Z is for Zamboni machine! Find more fun ways to learn by identifying the odd
versus even jersey numbers. This oversize board book is perfect for little learners
-- and hockey fans of all ages!
Love, Lies and Spies Cindy Anstey 2016-04-19 In this hilarious homage to Jane
Austen, a lady with a penchant for trouble finds a handsome spy much more than
merely tolerable. "It’s Jane Austen meets Jane Foster in Anstey’s debut novel, which
serves up a delightful combination of Regency romance, scientific curiosity, and spy
intrigue for a tale that will have readers rooting for love and science."
-Entertainment Weekly Juliana Telford is not your average nineteenth-century young
lady. She's much more interested in researching ladybugs than marriage, fashionable
dresses, or dances. So when her father sends her to London for a season, she's
determined not to form any attachments. Instead, she plans to secretly publish her
research. Spencer Northam is not the average young gentleman of leisure he appears.
He is actually a spy for the War Office, and is more focused on acing his first
mission than meeting eligible ladies. Fortunately, Juliana feels the same, and they
agree to pretend to fall for each other. Spencer can finally focus, until he is
tasked with observing Juliana's traveling companions . . . and Juliana herself. Full
of humor and English Regency Period charm, and starring a whip-smart strong female
heroine, Love, Lies and Spies by Cindy Anstey is a young adult novel with the
perfect mix of romance, action, and adventure. "A tongue-in-cheek nod to Regency
romances, Anstey’s lighthearted novel is perfect for readers looking for an Austeninspired tale of intrigue and romance. The story gets an additional boost from
Juliana’s many humorous scrapes, which are unbefitting of a nineteenth-century lady.
This would make a nice companion for Garth Nix’s farcical Newt’s Emerald." -Booklist
"Give to young teens in need of a fluffier Patrice Kindl's Keeping the Castle. . . .
A cute premise and cover make this a solid purchase for budding historical romance
readers." -School Library Journal “I cannot tell you how much I love this book.
Juliana, Spencer, Bobbington, ALL of them are just so utterly wonderful. This is
BETTER than Georgette Heyer. YEP, I SAID IT.” -Kelly Zekas, author of These Vicious
Masks
Broker Software and Cloud Services with IBM Cloud Brokerage Allison Carrol
2016-10-25 Many enterprises are adopting hybrid cloud to accelerate innovation and
to create new business models and revenue streams. They are modernizing their
existing IT environment and taking advantage of newer, cost-efficient consumption
models. However, as they adopt a hybrid cloud, they become increasingly aware of
their reliance on multiple providers, and they struggle to maintain consistent
management across the cloud and traditional IT platforms. At the same time, line of
business (LOB) executives and users are aggressively pursuing cloud computing
solutions (from a variety of suppliers), resulting in inefficiencies, risk to the
business, and loss of insight across the organization, potentially affecting
business results. Also, these renegade cloud environments introduce financial and
security risks and additional complexity into the business. IBM® Cloud Brokerage
(formally known as IBM cloudMatrix) is a cloud brokerage software as a service
(SaaS) that enables your business to plan, buy, and manage cloud services using a
single dashboard. This solution provides your business with the ability to make
better informed decisions when moving to a hybrid cloud environment. With it you can
plan, provision, and manage IT resources across multiple cloud and traditional IT
models. Cloud Brokerage gives you greater visibility and control of your overall IT

environment, enabling you and your IT team to effectively manage costs and
compliance. This IBM RedguideTM publication introduces Cloud Brokerage and
highlights the business value of the solution. It provides a high-level
architecture, identifies key components of the architecture, and discusses the
hybrid cloud implementation framework, which includes other IBM product offerings.
The guide describes example scenarios that use Cloud Brokerage to resolve common
business problems.
ASVAB Prep Plus 2020-2021 Kaplan Test Prep 2020-06-02 Always study with the most upto-date prep! Look for ASVAB Prep Plus 2022–2023, ISBN 9781506277790, on sale June
01, 2021. Publisher's Note: Products purchased from third-party sellers are not
guaranteed by the publisher for quality, authenticity, or access to any online
entitles included with the product.
Hometown Flavors Honey Run Christian School 2021-05-22
Atlas of CT Angiography Gratian Dragoslav Miclaus 2014-06-26 This atlas presents
normal and pathologic findings observed on CT angiography with 3D reconstruction in
a diverse range of clinical applications, including the imaging of cerebral,
carotid, thoracic, coronary, abdominal and peripheral vessels. The superb
illustrations display the excellent anatomic detail obtained with CT angiography and
depict the precise location of affected structures and lesion severity. Careful
comparisons between normal imaging features and pathologic appearances will assist
the reader in image interpretation and treatment planning and the described cases
include some very rare pathologies. In addition, the technical principles of the
modality are clearly explained and guidance provided on imaging protocols. This
atlas will be of value both to those in training and to more experienced
practitioners within not only radiology but also cardiovascular surgery,
neurosurgery, cardiology and neurology.
Table 21 T. Rafael Cimino 2011-06-27
Spanish, Grade 3 2015-03-02 Brighter Child(R) Spanish for Grade 3 helps students
master beginning foreign language skills. Practice is included for learning action
words, greetings, food words, and more. School success starts here! Workbooks in the
popular Brighter Child(R) series are packed with plenty of fun activities that teach
a variety of essential school skills. Students will find help for math, English and
grammar, handwriting, and other important subject areas. Each book contains fullcolor practice pages, easy-to-follow instructions, and an answer key.
Logic Programming Marcus J. Lambert 2014 Prolog for logic programming is one of the
most intensively studied software languages in the 1980s. During the same period,
the data-flow model for parallel computation attracted a lot of attention of
researchers in the computer science; hence, it was very natural that several
approaches were tried toward combining the two and implementing logic programs in
parallel machines with the data-flow architecture. These approaches, however, were
rather indirect ones in the sense that they developed programs describing AND/ORparallelism for deduction using a data-flow language and executed them in a dataflow computer, and yet did not devise a direct model for parallel execution
(reasoning) of a logic program. This book discusses fuzzy logic inferencing for
Pong; dislog; SEProlog; and provides direct graphical representations of first-order
logic for inference.
Dare to Be Yourself Alan Cohen 1994 In this powerful map to self-discovery, Alan
Cohen draws on sources from Buddhism to the Bible, from Gandhi and Einstein to A
Course In Miracles, sharing many of his own radiant moments of revelation on the
spiritual path. He shows how we can let go of the past, overcome fear, and discover
the power of love in our lives. Once we are engaged in the work of truly being
ourselves, each challenge becomes an opportunity for growth, each choice a lesson in
commitment, each relationship a renewal of God's work. Dare To Be Yourself will
dramatically enlighten, empower, and enliven you as you awaken to life and love and
the unique gifts that are yours to give the world. "Alan Cohen has a rare and

precious quality. He inspires happiness, and the message itself is as pure as his
heart." -- Hugh Prather
Operations Management Nigel Slack 2019-04-22 Operations management is important,
exciting, challenging ... and everywhere you look! Important, because it enables
organisations to provide services and products that we all need Exciting, because it
is central to constant changes in customer preference, networks of supply and
demand, and developments in technology Challenging, because solutions must be must
be financially sound, resource-efficient, as well as environmentally and socially
responsible And everywhere, because in our daily lives, whether at work or at home,
we all experience and manage processes and operations. The full text downloaded to
your computer With eBooks you can: search for key concepts, words and phrases make
highlights and notes as you study share your notes with friends eBooks are
downloaded to your computer and accessible either offline through the Bookshelf
(available as a free download), available online and also via the iPad and Android
apps. Upon purchase, you'll gain instant access to this eBook. Time limit The eBooks
products do not have an expiry date. You will continue to access your digital ebook
products whilst you have your Bookshelf installed.
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